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Thank you for your work on behalf of education in our state!  One of the main reasons
families choose to homeschool is so that they have freedom to choose the method and 
content of education that they feel suits their child best.  Often along with money 
comes control to ensure proper usage of funds.  As homeschoolers, we would like to 
ask that you remove homeschooling from this bill as a way to ensure that we can 
continue to freely make educational choices for our children.  Thank you.


